
Organized Capital and Labour should 
maintain the inviolability of agreements, 
both in spirit and in letter. Good faith is 
the foundation of all social stability, and 
when the representatives of Capital and 
Labour enter into agreements on the col­
lective basis for which both parties con­
tend, such covenants should be observed.
The General Assembly affirms its convic­

tion that the right of the workers to or­
ganize is fundamental in the present state 
of society, and that the right of the mem­
bers of each craft to deal through their 
chosen representatives with the manage­
ment of the industries in which they are 
working should be recognized at once by 
their employers and by the State.

In view of the fact that the rights of the 
entire comnmnuity are imperilled by general 
sympathetic combinations, whether of Capi­
tal or workers, the General Assembly urges 
the Government at once to provide machin­
ery for the adjustment of the differences and 
misunderstandings between employers and 
employed, and for the maintenance of t 
rights of all classes in the community.

The General Assembly commends the 
Government for the appointment of the 
Mathers Commission, and urges further in­
vestigation into the causes of the present 
unrest, and immediate action to remove 
them as far as they can be reached by the 
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